
 

I am reaching June with mixed emotions—tremendous pride in our students and school 

community, as well as sadness that our school year is coming to an end.  

I want to share my greatest gratitude and respect for the work that parents, caregivers and staff 

have poured into our students this year. Parents and caregivers have pulled hard all year to help 

their children along on their journey. Working and learning during a pandemic has not been easy 

but together we did it with grace, dignity and kindness. I especially would like to raise my hands 

with appreciation to our PAC who always support our students, hay ce:p qa! 

I encourage moments of reflection and celebration in June to notice growth and acknowledge 

the work we have done; and then, as we always do, look to the future for our individual and 

collective next steps. 

I also want to acknowledge and celebrate Bob Brooks. Bob has worked at Bayview for 2 years 

and will going to McGirr Elementary as Vice-Principal next year.  Other staff we would like to 

raise our hands with appreciation: Jessica Barr, filling in for Vanessa Crawford Grade 2/3, 

Richard Vanstone Gr 3/4, Zack Thompson Gr 4/5, Lisa Blachuras Gr 5/6, Sarah Pike Gr 6/7and 

Joanna Armstrong (NK). All of you will always be a part of our beautiful Bayview family, the door 

will always be open.  Thank for you sharing your creativity, hope and love. Not good-bye but see 

you later, Hay ce:p qa! We welcome Sue Derosa, our new Vice– Principal!  

Have a wonderful Summer!                                            Ms. Stephens, Principal 

June School-Wide Dates 

to Remember: 

2—Zone Track & Field 

Meet 

3—Fire Drill 2:00 pm 

3—Pizza Forms Due 

6—PAC Meeting via 

ZOOM 6:00 pm 

9- JBSS Band 12:30 

10—Pizza Day 

13-17 Indigenous Peoples 

Week 

16– District Track & Field 

Meet 

17—Gr. 7 @ Wild Play 

21– Indigenous Day 

Celebration  

22– Grade 7 Grad 

22– Bottle Drop Off 

23– Parent Appreciation 

24– Whole School Transfer 

Beach 

27– Kindergarten 

Celebration  

29—Last Day for Students, 

Report Cards Home 

June 30—Sept. 6—

Summer Break 

Sept. 7—School Reopens 

Principal: Ms. Stephanie Stephens 

Vice Principal: Mr. Bob Brooks 

Secretary: Mrs. Jody Lennox 

Phone 250-754-3231.  Fax 250-754-2336.  

Principal’s Message 

The Bayview Bulletin 
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Recognition  

To all of the wonderful, 

caring, funny and beautiful 

staff! Huy chqa for your 

time, energy, passion, and 

dedication. We raise our 

hands up to you! 

June 

2022 

June 6-10 is Pride Week at Bayview 

We will be flying our Rainbow Flags for the week and students 

will be doing a variety of activities to celebrate pride and the 

inclusion of all people. 

Parent Appreciation Drive Through 

On June 23, we invite all parents to stop by when the bell goes to receive a 

token of our appreciation for your continued support.  All  staff will be out-

side to offer you a smile, a big thank you with a Buble and a cookie. We ap-

preciate you and love you!  

Transfer Beach June 24 
Buses will leave promptly at 9:00am 

Leaving Transfer Beach at 1:00pm 

We encourage students to bring healthy snacks. Pizza, a yogurt stick and a juice box 

will be provided for all students. Students will not be allowed in the water. We will use 

orange cones to set up the boundaries. If students are bringing beach toys please 

have them labelled with their initials.  If you plan on picking your child up from Trans-

fer Beach please notify the teacher before doing so. Families are welcome to join us 

but will need to met us there. 



 

Online Registration 

Kindergarten Registration is open now for the 2022-2023 school year. 

Here’s what you need to know for all registration, https://www.sd68.bc.ca 

If you need to update your child’s registration, or make any changes, please contact Central Registration 

at ereg@sd68.bc.ca. 

Before you begin, you will need the following: 

• A valid email address 

• Photo or scan showing proof of your child’s age and citizenship 

• Photo or scan showing proof of residency 

Please view the complete list of acceptable documents before proceeding. 

WELCOME POLE CELEBRATION 

On June 21, we would like to welcome all families to join us in celebrating Indigenous Day.  

Time: 10:30 am     Location: Front of Bayview Elementary   

Noel Brown has carved us a pole that we will be raising. There will songs, a pole acknowledg-

ment , dancing and a give away. 

We look forward to celebrating this important day with our Bayview Families!  

 

School Supplies 

School supplies for the upcoming school year are provided by the school at a cost of $35.00/

student. These fees will be due in September and there will be the option of paying on-line or 

cash/cheque (payable to SD68). Watch for more information in September. 

https://sd68.vivosforms.com/Form/StudentApplication?p1=2020-2021
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/documents/2019/11/school-registration-2020-2021.pdf
https://sd68.vivosforms.com/Form/StudentApplication?p1=2020-2021
mailto:ereg@sd68.bc.ca
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/documents/2019/07/registration-documentation.pdf/
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/documents/2018/12/french-immersion-faqs.pdf/


 



 

Summer Office Hours  

July 4—8 

August 29—September 2 


